AS WE GO FORWARD

The next step after tonight is to develop the draft plan for the area along 4th Street between Douglas Macarthur and the northern City boundary. Your comments from this open house, as well as all the comments and suggestions we have received throughout this process, will be considered in the development of the draft plan. The consultant, Sites Southwest, along with City Council staff, will work on this draft together.

Subsequently, we will have another community-wide meeting to discuss the draft. We will post the draft on-line prior to that meeting so that everyone who is interested will have time to review it and come to the meeting with informed questions and suggestions for improvement. We will also have copies available at the City Council offices for folks who would prefer a hard copy. At the meeting, we will go over the ideas the community has for the draft.

The consultant and the staff will incorporate comments from the draft into a final draft plan, which will then be presented to the City Council for approval as an amendment to the larger N. 4th Street Corridor Plan. There will be opportunity for public comment on the plan at the City Council meetings as well.

If the City Council votes to approve the plan, change can begin to take place in your community. The four Community Goals that we are trying to obtain through this plan are:

- ✓ Traffic: Safe Vehicular Flow and Improved Transit
- ✓ Identity: Rural/Urban Character Preserved
- ✓ Pathways: Improved Trails with Pedestrian, Bicycle and Equestrian Amenities
- ✓ Revitalization: Commercial and Community Design & Development

Please feel free to call any of us with your questions or concerns. You may also post comments to us on our web site at: http://www.cabq.gov/council/current-projects-studies/4th-street-and-montano-area-improvements/4th-street-and-montano-area-improvements

Phyllis Taylor, Sites Southwest – 822-8200, ptaylor@sites-sw.com Debbie Stover, City Council – 768-3114, dstover@cabq.gov Andrew Garcia, City Council – 768-3188, aegarcia@cabq.gov Kelly Sanchez-Pare – City Council – 768-3159, ksanchez-pare@cabq.gov